
... and that’s a wrap! 
The 3D pr inters have FINALLY stopped and the dec is ion has been made.  After 
much d iscuss ion and amazement at the c leve rness of your ch i ldren  it was dec ided 
to award a f irst for younger years and a f irst for o lder years .   

It is  w ith much p leasure that I announce the w inner of the younger years…. .  

Jos ie W – An Auss ie  Snowman  

   And the t ied w inner of the o lder years to  

Mia  S – An Auss ie Santa and Samantha S – Santa’s  train  

.   

The g ir ls  can dec ide where they donate the ir pr ize money.  

Take a look at the amazing 3D designs created.  

 
 

 

  

 

 



        

     

     

    

I wou ld a lso  l ike  to congratu late  the Year 5  and 
6 students who  part ic ipated in  the  AMT Maths 
Enr ichment Program. A VERY cha l leng ing  
program that  ran over two terms.  I  wou ld l ike  
to acknow ledge Emma F Year 6 ,  Jake L Year 5 ,  
and Mon ica T Year 5   who rece ived a H igh 
D ist inct ion ,  Ja ime P Year 6 ,  L iam H Year  5 ,  Joe  H 
Year  5 who ach ieved a D ist inct ion ,  Evan B ,  Rohan 
B,  Gemma H ,  Perry I ,  Lach lan M and Mat i lda  T 
who rece ived Cred its.   

Wel l  done everyone .  It was a  tough s log  and you 
d id  it !  

Merry Chr istmas Windsor Fami l ies .   I look 
forward to  do ing  th is  a l l  aga in  next  year !  

Happy Days  

Emma Kemph  

 


